Home and Landowners Organization / HALO

Due to circumstances beyond control, HALO will not be meeting on January 6th, 2022.
We will be meeting for our Monthly Regular Board Meeting, on Thursday February 3, 2022

Please also mark your Calendars for our March 3, 2022 meeting, as it will be our sponsored
Candidates Forum in advance of April 2022 elections.

Also mark your Calendars for Saturday, April 30, 2022 , for our second annual Firewise
Program, full of fun, demonstrations and programs related to safety and stewardship of
Anchorage Hillside Living.

Happy New Year to all our friends and neighbors, looking forward to what we can accompolish
together in 2022.

HALO Executive Board.



